
 
Belton Update  

13th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,  

Happy New Year to you all.  I very much hope you had a lovely festive period. We are back in full 

swing at school now. We are very excited to be working with the community on their village hall 

project! Watch this space!  

Thank you to all the adults who took the children to Young Voices this week. It is always a fabulous 

event and I know the children (and parents) loved it.  

Turntabling after school club  (Year 3-6) has 12 spaces and the sign up is on WEDUC now.  

Next week Badgers will be having a day where we have visitors in from different jobs talking to them 

about all the different things they could do. We hope it will give them food for thought for the 

future.  

We have also signed up to support Leicestershire Holidays to help support children facing poverty or 

other challenges. We will be taking part in their colour dash in April.  

Home - Leicester Children's Holidays (leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk) 

Well Dones 

Well done to Rosie and William for this week’s bookmark challenge! Enjoy your new book! 

Golden Book entries this week were:  

Noah, Ethan, Harry, Lacey, Ruby, Annalise and Imogen.  

Well done superstars! 

Well done Ava for making the County swimming championships 

 

Willow – Autumn 2 Housepoint Challenge winners – Non uniform day Thursday 19th January 

 

Headlice  

We do seem to be having a little outbreak at the moment. Please help us to eradicate it by making 

sure long hair is tied back and check your child’s hair for any visitors! 

PE Kit  

Please make sure for PE your child has the correct kit. This includes the correct colour tracksuit 

bottoms.  

For PE all children need 
Indoor PE 

 plain round neck T shirt in house colour red, green, blue and yellow 

 black / navy blue shorts 

 black plimsolls 

 drawstring bag (clearly labelled with child’s name) 
 

https://leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk/


 
Outdoor PE: (KS1 & 2 pupils) 

 a hoodie (plain in house colour red, green, blue and yellow) 

 black or navy-blue tracksuit/jogging bottoms/leggings 

 trainers 
 

 

Uniform 

Now the winter is really kicking in please so make sure your child comes to school with a coat. They 

may wear skins but these need to be under trousers and if they are worn under the school T shirt 

please also bring a jumper. 

 

 

Attendance 

Letter from our attendance officer  

You may receive a letter from 

her if your child’s attendance 

is below 90% or of concern. 

Please note I cannot 

authorize holidays in term 

time unless exceptional 

circumstances.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT  

Diary Dates   

 

 

19th January Willow Non Uniform Day  

Maths Open Morning 1st February 9.15am-10.15 am  

6th -10th February Mental Health Week 

10th February Dress to Express Day  

17th February Leading Lights online meeting Be Skilled 

20th - 27h February Half term – school open Tuesday 28th February 

28th February Author Visit 

 


